Term 3 - 2022

(Wootton Bassett Infants' School

CURRICULUM NEWSLETTER

The Reception children have been
learning about the Lunar New Year and
celebrated with a meal and activities at a

local Chinese restaurant

The Year 1 children have been learning
about Christianity and have visited our
local Church.

This term our year 2 children have been
looking into the Creation, including the
world views of Islam, Christianity,
Hinduism and science.




We have been
learning to use
technology for

different purposes.
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